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IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT

FOR THE DISTRICT OF SOUTH CAROLINA

ORDER
Whereas, in previous years the district court has been closed on Friday, July 5Sth, following
the Thursday holiday of July 4th, and in recognition of the outstanding work done by the court staff,
it is therefore Ordered:
The District Court for the District of South Carolina shall be closed on Friday, July 5, 2024,
which will be treated the same as a federal holiday for the purpose of computing any period of time
prescribed by the Federal Rules of Civil Procedure, the Local Rules, or any applicable statute.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

/ﬂ’v/x

R. Bryan Harwell
Chief United States District Judge

May 14, 2024



